
 
 

 

F4 Technical Advisory Memo 
 

№:       TAMF4-2022-009 
Date:   November 1, 2022 
Subject: Mission Foods Austin SpeedTour F4 U.S. Official Practice Tires 
 
Due to the schedule change for the Mission Foods Austin SpeedTour, F4 U.S. Championship cars will not be 
required to use scrubbed tires during the Wednesday official practice.  
 
Cars will still be limited to two declared sets of tires for Qualifying and the Races. Please see the schedule for the 
scanning deadlines.  
 
 
 


